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UPCOMING EVENTS and IMPORTANT DATES 
 
29 Aug  Book Week at Trunkey Public School 

1 Sept   CWA International Day at Mandurama 

1 Sept  Western Region Athletics Carnival 

4 Sept   LMBR (new school finance and admin system) starts 

8 Sept   Gala Touch Footy day 

9 Sept    Local Council Elections 

11 – 22 Sept  Swimming @ Blayney CentrePoint 

13 Sept   Life Education at Lyndhurst PS 

 

MUSICA VIVA 
 
Thanks to enthusiastic pre-performance lessons and preparations by  Mrs Kinlyside, Carcoar students had a 
fabulous Musica Viva experience at Millthorpe Public School last Thursday week. The dynamic, funky 
percussion duo “The Rhythm Works” enthralled and entertained the students. Our students also had the 
chance to join the musicians on stage and show off their own percussion skills with instruments they 
created.  Once again, many thanks to the parents who were able to help with transport! 
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BOOK WEEK @ TRUNKEY PS 
Tomorrow is our annual Book Week celebration at 
Trunkey Public School where we’ll be escaping into the 
amazing world of books with students from other 
Heritage small schools.  
 
Parents, please make sure to pack your children’s 
morning tea and lunch for the day if you aren’t paying  
for catering provided by Trunkey Public. 

 

 

CWA INTERNATIONAL DAY  
 

The Carcoar Mandurama branch of the CWA will be hosting their Annual International Day on Friday 1st 

September at Mandurama Public School starting at 10am. This year the country of study is Nepal.  

Carcoar students and staff have been learning lots about Nepal and working hard with their projects and 

traditional Nepalese wool felt handcrafts.  

We will be travelling to Mandurama to take part in the morning. Please fill out the permission note and 

return it to school by tomorrow, 29th August. Parents are asked to please help out with transport for 

students and are invited to stay and enjoy the morning.  
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EARN AND LEARN 

We have a BIG Container at the Carcoar Post Office for everyone to help the school. 

This year Carcoar PS will be participating in the Woolworths Earn & Learn program. 
Through this program we will be able to get new educational resources for our school.   

Until Tuesday 19th September, we are collecting Woolworths Earn & Learn Stickers. You will get one 
Woolworths Earn & Learn Sticker for every $10 spent (excluding liquor, tobacco and gift cards). The 
stickers can be dropped into the Collection Box at the Carcoar Post Office or at Carcoar School. 
 

At the end of the promotion, we’ll be able to get some great new equipment. The range is extensive and 
offers lots of items ideal for our students – including resources for Maths, English, Science and some 
fantastic fun supplies for Arts & Craft, Sport and for our library. If you’d like to know more visit 
woolworths.com.au/earnandlearn. 

 

 

 

WOW! 5 more weeks until school holidays! 
 

Out of School Hours (OOSH) Care Services will be providing  
Vacation Care at the Calare Public School OOSH venue during 

the September/October school holidays. 
 

Vacation Care will be held from Monday 25 September to Friday 
6 October 2017, excluding the public holiday on Monday 2 

October 2017. 
 

Bookings for the September/October 2017 Vacation Care will 
open from Monday 4 September to Friday 22 September 2017. 

 
For existing OOSH families, all booking documents will be emailed 
to you, and payment is now available via credit card on the booking 

form and over the phone.  
Payment in person can be made between 9.00am & 4.00pm during 

the booking weeks at the Community Information and Services 
Centre, 79-81 Kite Street, Orange. 

Bookings are limited, and fill up very quickly when booking 
week opens!!  

Full payment must be made and all forms returned, at time of 
booking. 
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